
      JUNE 1, 2016 
      WAYNESBORO, PA   17268 
      SPECIAL MEETING 
 
 
Council President C. Harold Mumma called the special meeting of the Waynesboro 
Borough Council to order at 6:00 p.m. with the following in attendance: 
 

Council Members – Delmos Oldham, Patrick Fleagle, Niccole Rolls, C.  Harold 
Mumma and Chad Rooney (Michael Cermak was absent) 

 
Mayor Richard Starliper 
 
Borough Staff – Jason Stains, Borough Manager 
 Jim Sourbier, Police Chief 
 
 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE:  Mayor Starliper led those present in the Pledge of 
Allegiance. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
CONSIDER HIRING TWO (2) POLICE OFFICERS – WILLIAM SUBLETT & SHAWN 
TUTHILL:  Chief Sourbier explained that William Sublett worked for Frederick City 
Police Department and is eligible to work in PA based on an Act 120 waiver.  Mr. 
Sublett will need to attend two (2) classes.  Shawn Tuthill had worked for Washington 
Township Police Department and was released during budget cuts.  He is currently 
employed part-time with Greencastle Police Department.  Both individuals will need to 
pass a required psychological and physical examination.  They would also serve a one-
year probationary period and must pass the department’s Field Training Program. 
 
Councilman Oldham made a motion to approve the hiring of William Sublett and Shawn 
Tuthill as Police Patrolpersons with the Waynesboro Police Department.  Councilman 
Rooney seconded; the motion passed unanimously. 
 
Having no further business to conduct, Council adjourned the meeting at 6:05 p.m. to 
attend a private tour of the Borough’s water and sewer facilities with members of the 
Waynesboro Borough Authority. 
 
      Respectfully Submitted, 
 
      Jason B. Stains 
      Borough Manager 
 


